
To, 22, Canal Side Rd, Barhans, Garia,

Mr. Biraja Ghoshal Kolkata, West Bengal ,700084

[Sub: ANNUAL THANKS GIVING LETTER]

Respected Sir,

I am sohel Raja Malitya, 3rd prof. MBBS student of IPGME&R and SSKM Hospital, Kolkata, I was
selected in Mukti scholarship in 2023. Numbers of Members in my family is 5. My family belongs to a lower
economic class. My fathers is the only earning member in my family, who is a farmer.That's why we have
very much difficulty in maintaining our day to day cost. My mother is a housewife. My family monthly income
is around 5000/-. So there is many problem in my family. When I applied & got selected by MUKTI team of
Mukti scholarship. It's verry helpful for me in that bad situation. Now my and my family problem is solving
and our life becoming better.

Thank you so much Mukti Team for giving a wonderful scholarship to me and giving me such a great
opportunity to meet sir Mr.Biraja Ghoshal who sponsored me.

Sir, thank you so much and I wish i will help my society in study & health related problems.

Date: 27/07/2023। Thank you,

Sohel Reja Malitya

(3rd profesional MBBS Student,

IPGME&R and SSKM HOSPITAL)


